
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

2018 Fee Structure 
 

Funds raised through school contributions are used to supply educational resources and programs in our school. It cannot be 
stressed strongly enough that these funds are essential for the school to ensure the resources to provide relevant and quality 

learning for your child. 
 

The following fee structures are school contributions for student invoices in 2018. The contributions are divided into: 
 
Subject Contributions 

 Mandatory Subject Contribution: These fees cover the costs of consumables and equipment used for particular 
subjects.  
 

 Elective Subject Contributions: Fees for elective subjects in Year 9 to 12 are mandatory. Students and parents should 
take these fees into consideration when choosing electives e.g. Hospitality, Visual Arts etc.   

 
General Contributions 

 Student Diary: All students receive a diary. 

 Carnival Levy: Covers transport where applicable, admission charges and hiring of venues. 

 Student Technology:  Funding is required to provide upgrades and maintenance of the technology infrastructure and to 
enable us to invest in new technology in the future. 
 

 P & C Contribution: These contributions directly enhance and support educational resources for your child and funds 
are guided by you, the parents and caregivers.  P & C contributions are family contributions that are invoiced to the 
youngest child attending Ku-ring-gai High School. You can be part of future discussions by attending meetings held 
twice a term. 

 

 School Contribution:  Are used to purchase educational resources for Key Learning Areas 

 Text Book Bond: Applicable upon enrolment. 

 Excursions/Incursions: These are arranged  by faculties to support the curriculum and are invoiced as they are 
organised. Fees for excursions are obligatory for all attending students. As excursion costs are determined on specific 
student numbers, refund of payments for students who do not attend might not be available and will only be 
considered once all payments have been processed. 
 

It would be appreciated if all accounts could be paid immediately.   
Payments are made via the school website.  (Click on - $make a payment - this will take you to the parent online payment 
portal.)  
 
Thank you in advance for your support, this enables us to continue to provide high quality resources for your children’s 
learning. I also wish to thank all parents for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Ms Terri-Anne Kamasz 

        Principal 


